
  

COVID-19 SAFETY PLAN FOR PEREGRINE LODGE  

The Peregrine Lodge opera/ons team is dedicated to providing all guests a unique, unforge:able 
fishing experience in a pris/ne wilderness se?ng. A major component of achieving this goal is 
ensuring the safety of all visitors to the lodge. As the safety measures surrounding Covid-19 con/nue 
to evolve and more informa/on about the nature of the virus comes to light, we will ensure the 
Peregrine Lodge team is well versed in all guidelines set forth by WorkSafe BC, the government of 
Bri/sh Columbia, and the public health authori/es. Our main priority is to provide a safe experience 
for everyone. With this end in mind, we have implemented the following safety protocols to ensure 
the health and well-being of each or our guests and staff. 

TRAVEL 
▪ As is the case with all airline companies, facial masks will be required when traveling to and 

from Masset on our private charter aircraO, as well as on the helicopter ride to and from the 
lodge.  

▪ AircraO will be sani/zed before boarding 
▪ Hand sani/zer sta/ons will be set up and available at all points of travel. 
▪ The recommended physical distancing of 6 feet or 2 meters is to be maintained where 

possible. 

THE LODGE 
▪ Facial masks will be required at the lodge when physical distancing is not possible 
▪ Mul/ple hand sani/zing sta/ons are available throughout the property. 
▪ Staff will ensure high traffic areas and common areas are thoroughly cleaned and sani/zed 

on a regular basis.  
▪ Our dining room has been reconfigured to ensure all par/es are safely separated from one 

another.  

ON THE WATER 
▪ We want you to enjoy the outdoors. Masks will only be required when social distancing is 

not possible. 
▪ All fishing equipment on board will be thoroughly sani/zed throughout the day. 

PEREGRINE LODGE STAFF 
▪ All Peregrine Lodge staff will be trained in detail on all the health and safety protocols that 

are implemented on site. 
▪ The physical health of staff at the lodge will be closely monitored on a regular basis. 
▪ Peregrine Lodge staff will be diligent about prac/cing the recommended physical distancing 

both while they are at work and during their days off.  

If you have any ques/ons or concerns about the safety measures we have implemented, please do 
not hesitate to contact us toll free at 800.663.0992. We are here for you!

https://www.worksafebc.com/en/covid-19/industry-specific-information/restaurant-cafes-pubs

